
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday, 01 December 2020 
            

     16th November 2020 
 
 
Dear Applicant 
 
Thank you for your interest in applying for role of Independent Chair/Scrutineer of the 
Kirklees Safeguarding Children’s Partnership. 
 
The Partnership is justifiably proud of its work which is the culmination of years of 
work and engagement activity coupled with the utilisation of individual people’s skills, 
expertise and knowledge, and huge levels of commitment from the partnership  
 
This is a very strong foundation to build upon and we are looking for an exceptional 
person who can continue to provide robust and positive challenge, and who will be 
well regarded by Partnership members. 
 
Please find attached a job profile, which also details specific requirements for the 
post.  
 
Please submit your CV and supporting information to Wendy.Harris@kirklees.gov.uk  
with ‘KSCP Independent Chair’ as the subject. Your CV must refer to the specific 
requirements for this role and your supporting information should tell us why you 
should be considered for this appointment, and what you will bring to the Kirklees 
Safeguarding Children’s Partnership. 
 
You will find further information about the Partnership and its work at:  
https://www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk/  
 
To maintain the integrity of this appointment, applicants must not have any current 
affiliation with any of the agencies represented on the Partnership and must be able 
to demonstrate that they can continue to independently lead the Partnership. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Director for Children’s Services  

Mel Meggs 
 

Civic Centre 3 
Huddersfield      

HD1 1WG 
 

Tel:   01484 221000 
Fax:  01484 221777 

 
Email:  Mel.Meggs@kirklees.gov.uk 

 
 

16th November 2020 
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https://www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk/


Interviews will be held on Tuesday 15th December 2020.  
 
The successful applicant will be required to complete an enhanced DBS check and 
provide criminal conviction information. 
  
For an informal discussion please contact either: 
 
 Mel Meggs Director of Children’s services on 01484 221000 
 Sheila Lock independent Chair on sheila.lock@kirklees.gov.uk 
 Sara Miles Head of Quality, Standards & Safeguarding on 01484 221000 
 
Thank you again for your interest and I look forward to your application.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mel Meggs 
Director for Children’s Services  
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